
TO: Neah-Kah-Nie School Board

FROM: Debbie Beckwith, Business Instructor & FBLA Advisor

DATE: April 30, 2024

SUBJECT: FBLA Out of State Travel for June/July

FBLA would like approval for out-of-state travel for the following dates, June 27 – July 3, 2024. One of 
our members, Bryar Konruff, qualified for the FBLA National Leadership Conference in Orlando, Florida. 
Bryar is currently fundraising to pay for her trip to the National Conference. Esther Troyer, counselor at 
NKN, will be attending the conference as her chaperone. I am unable to attend because I will be 
attending a professional development conference in another state.

Attendees: Bryar Konruff, student and Esther Troyer, counselor
What: FBLA National Leadership Conference
Where: Orlando, Florida
When: June 27 – July 3, 2024
Why: Bryar will be competing in the Word Processing Event to earn national honors

If you have any questions, please feel free to reach out to me.


